
 
 
 

CITY OF NEWCASTLE 
CITY COUNCIL 

          
 

MEETING CANCELED 
JULY 5, 2023 

              
 
 

NOTICE: The regular meeting of the City Council of the City of Newcastle, Washington, 
scheduled for Tuesday, JULY 5, 2023, has been canceled.  
 
The next regular meeting of the City Council is July 18, 2023, at 7 p.m. at Newcastle City 
Hall. 
 
City Council meeting agendas and packets are available at:  
https://newcastle.civicweb.net/filepro/documents/1.  
 
For more information, call City Clerk Jayne Westman at 425-386-4114, or email 
cityclerk@newcastlewa.gov. 
 
DATED: June 29, 2023 
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